
The MRS Program Committee Needs Your Input 

The Materials Research Society needs input from the membership on technical symposium topics and program development. The Society 
has always been committed to sponsoring new and exciting symposia at the leading edge of materials science and technology. The Program 
Committee has been charged with the responsibility of assuring the broadest possible participation in the selection process for future 
symposia. Please take a few minutes to let us know how to serve you better. 

Suggestions for Future Symposia 

Symposium title: 

Contact or suggested organizers: 

.Phone_ 
Briefly describe the scientific background of the symposium: 

What would be the technical content and purpose of the symposium? 

When should this symposium run?_ 
(Fall/Spring) (Year) 

Are there any topical areas that you feel the Society should specifically address over the next few years? Please list: 

Other suggestions for improving the technical program at our meetings: 

Please return the completed form to: 
J.B. Roberto, Chairman, MRS Program Committee, Solid State Division, Oak Ridge National Laboratory, Oak Ridge, TN 37831-6057 
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